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February 6, 2018

Dear Transportation Partner,

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has begun work on its 5-year
update of the Metropolitan Transportation Plan (formerly the Long-Range Transportation Plan)
known as Commitment 2045. Over the next 18 months, we will work closely with the pubilic,
our MPO Board, and our transportation partners to craft a cost feasible plan to address the
mobility needs in our region. Identifying and incorporating the capital needs of our
transportation partners is a crucial component in the development of Commitment 2045.

Meetings held with our member governments in the Summer and Fall of 2017 to
discuss needed and planned transportation projects are part of an ongoing process. As a
follow-up to the 2017 meetings, we would like to meet with you again to ensure your program
ready projects can be considered for the MTP, Commitment 2045. Remember, in order for
your project(s) to receive federal funding it(they) must be identified in the Broward MPO'’s
MTP.

We encourage you to review the information included in the attached flyer and contact
Peter Gies at (954) 876-0048 or giesp@browardmpo.org to schedule an in-person meeting
with Broward MPO staff. We recommend working with your elected leaders, the public, and
your staff to assemble a list of needed transportation projects, per the format indicated in the
flyer, and submit this list to us for review prior to the meeting. For assistance in this process,
please refer to our Transportation Planning Guidebook located on our website:
http:/browardmpo.org/images/\WhoWeAre/Strategic Business Plan/20180112 FINAL Trans
portation Planning Guidebook WEB.pdf

We look forward to meeting with you and working together to prepare your projects for
potential consideration as part of the Commitment 2045 development process. Please do not
hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.
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